
 

 

Reynolds Elementary K-Kids 

To Distribute KINDNESS ROCKS 
 

 

 

 

Members of Reynolds K-Kids working on kindness Rocks. This program is sponsored by Reynolds Key Club and 

kindness rocks will be placed in school offices in February where staff members may choose an inspiring rock to 

keep. High school students will also receive kindness notes on lockers during the Kindness Week campaign. 
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